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During my stay at the Fondation, I worked on a chapter of my doctoral thesis in the wonderful, well stocked library. I thoroughly enjoyed my time there. To describe working conditions at the Fondation as ideal would be an understatement. The staff worked tirelessly to ensure that I and the other residents were able to concentrate on our research. Postgraduate Classicists are incredibly fortunate to have access to the Fondation, and I thank the Hellenic Society for the bursary which facilitated my stay. Finally, it would be remiss of me not to mention Heidi’s wonderful cooking.

